REPORT OF EARLY CHILDHOOD CARE AND EDUCATION BOARD TO
COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION, JANUARY 9, 2008

In our December 2007 meeting, we discussed our process for setting priorities for
community services funding program. We requested that staff prepare a document that
expressed one of the options under consideration and will review that option at our next
meeting, We reviewed the funding calendar for 2008 as well. Finally, we began to review
an executive summary of our listening sessions and discussed possible ways to
disseminate the information we gleaned from the sessions.
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